PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION 070714-03D
July 7, 2014

Subject: LGPOA Payroll Deduction Recommendation

Recommendation

The Public Safety Commission recommends that the Austin Police Department and the Austin
City Council explore ways to resolve the threshold problem of payroll deductions to support the
LGPOA.

Vote

The recommendation supporting payroll deductions for the LGPOA was approved unanimously
on Chair Rossmo’s motion and Commissioner Moreno’s second.

Absent: Vice Chair Holt and Levy

Attest:
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